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Galloway Township, NJ - Math teachers who want to advance their careers by earning a 
Master’s degree are invited to learn more about a new course, “Teaching Math in the 21st 
Century,”  to be offered at the Manahawkin Instructional Site of The Richard Stockton College of 
New Jersey starting in January 2015. 

Two information sessions on “Teaching Math in the 21st Century” have been set for Thursday, 
Dec. 4, 2014 from 4 - 5 p.m. and Thursday, Jan. 8, 2015 from 4 - 5 p.m. at the Manahawkin 
Instructional Site, Suite 20, at 712 East Bay Ave. 

The Master’s degree course will be held on Thursday evenings in Manahawkin from 4 - 7 p.m. 
beginning on Jan. 22, 2015. 

For more details, please visit Stockton.edu/grad 
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